

October 3, 2016

Marie Kennedy PS/IS 104 the Ft Hamilton 9115 5th Ave Brooklyn, NY 11209-5909

Dear Marie Kennedy,

Each year we look back at the previous school year and identify our top fundraising schools for the St. Jude Math-A-Thon. I am excited to share that your school was among the top 100 for the 2015/2016 school year. The full list can be found on the St. Jude Math-A-Thon website at www.mathathon.org/top100.

I want to personally thank you and your school for supporting St. Jude by holding a St. Jude Math-A-Thon. Since 1978, the St. Jude Math-A-Thon program has raised over \$456 million for the kids of St. Jude, and is one of the best ways we can offer children the opportunity to support the life-saving mission of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital[®].

St. Jude is leading the way the world understands, treats and defeats childhood cancer and other deadly diseases. Families never receive a bill from St. Jude for treatment, travel, housing or food – because all a family should worry about is helping their child live. Every dollar raised is a step closer to helping us realize Danny Thomas's dream that "no child should die in the dawn of life." We thank you for helping us work towards this vision, and for sharing it with your students and their families.

Enclosed you will find a St. Jude lapel pin. Please accept this pin as a token of our appreciation. Wear it proudly to show others your dedication to helping the kids of St. Jude. Thank you for your leadership and commitment to supporting the St. Jude Math-A-Thon, and congratulations on your fundraising success!

Sincerely,

Chris Carkeet

Associate Director, Field Operations

ALSAC/St. Jude Children's Research Hospital